
May  24,  2014 

WORSHIP SERVICE 

10:40 a.m. 
Prelude Judy Finnell 
Songs of Fellowship David Glenn and Timothy Morgan 
Welcome and Church Life Ken Finnell 

MEDITATION 
Call to Worship Ken Finnell 
Introit  Congregation, please stand and sing 

                                 “Jesus Stand Among Us” No.  683 
Invocation Brian Roux 

PRAISE AND THANKSGIVING 
Hymn of Praise                  No. 524 

“’Tis So Sweet to Trust In Jesus” 
Tithes and Offerings Michigan Advance Partners 
 Prayer Ken Finnell 
 Offertory Judy Finnell 
Lamb’s Offering Worthy Student Fund 
Children’s Story Annmarie Walker 

PROCLAMATION 
Scripture Reading         Brandon Roux 

Proverbs 15:33  

Prayer Song Congregation please kneel, if possible, and sing 
                      “As We Come to You in Prayer” No.  671 
Prayer Jim Prosser 
Worship in Music Pam Nielson 

THE SPOKEN WORD Brian Roux 
“The Few” 

DEDICATION 
Hymn of Dedication No. 422 

“Marching to Zion” 
Benediction Brian Roux 
Postlude Judy Finnell 

As the deacons dismiss you, please show your respect for the 
Sanctuary and help maintain reverence by waiting to do your 
visiting in the foyer. 

-   -   -   -   -   -    -    -    -    -    - 

SERVING US TODAY 
Deacons: Jim Jenkinson, Joshua Quick, and Keaton Ayers 
Greeter: Hobert and Debra Ward 
Sound : Jake Nielson 

-   -   -   -   -   -    -    -    -    -    - 

The Sabbath concludes at sunset tonight at 9:00 p.m. 
 and begins again at sunset next Friday at  9:05 p.m. 

HIS VISION      

              --    OUR MISSION 

                           --      GO  TELL 

THE SIGNS MAGAZINE SUBSCRIPTION CAMPAIGN in now 
in progress.  In the Review, May 24, 1906, Ellen White wrote, 
“Just now, when people are thinking seriously, literature on the 
meaning of the signs of the times, wisely circulated will have a 
telling effect on behalf of the truth  . . . Now is our opportunity to 
make known the truth to them.”  More info on Personal 
Ministries counter, bulletin board, or talk to Paula Prosser. 
 

MISSION PRESENTATION by Adventist Frontier Missionary, 
Joshua Hooker, at the Holly church at 4:00 p.m. next Sabbath 
afternoon, May 31. During this presentation there will also be a 
baptism of a Grand Blanc Church member. 
      Joshua grew up in a missionary family in Cambodia and 
went back as a student missionary for 3½ years right after he 
graduated from college. He will share about the unreached of 
this world, what is being done for them, and what is yet to do. 
He will share  who these people are, where they live, where 
they are in their relationship with God. There will also be an 
update on Cambodia. (more info on his work in Cambodia is on 
the church bulletin board.). 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL, July 28 through August 2, will 
feature “Antioch 49 A.D.” and will be a journey with Paul to the 
ancient cities of Asia Minor, including a marketplace so kids 
can experience the ancient city of Antioch.  Help is needed in 
many areas.  Please contact Carla Carlton, VBS Leader or a 
VBS committee member, to volunteer to help with this outreach 
project to our community. 

 

MICHIGAN BLIND BIKERS CAMP, sponsored by Christian 
Record Services for the Blind, is July 22-27 in the Cedar Lake 
area.  If you would be willing to help with this camp, please 
contact Larry Hubbell as soon as possible. 
 

LET’S MOVE DAY 5K, Sept. 21, 2014 -- Our 5K will be 

upgraded this year!  A formal 5K event, to bring in runners and 
families from different areas, to introduce our Fall Evangelistic 
Series. In addition to the 5 K, children’s activities, health 
outreach, food, and more are planned. 

This upgrade requires strong advertising, preparation, 
and financial planning. Our District 8 pastors have set apart 
$3,500 of Conference Evangelism Funds for this event.  But 
more is needed. Please plan to partner in this unique effort. 
On May 31, a special offering will be collected in our 
District 8 churches to further increase the effort and 
plans. Thank you in advance for your financial investment. 
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HOLLY SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 
MISSION STATEMENT 

 

In joyful anticipation of the Second Coming of Jesus 
Christ, we, the Holly Seventh-day Adventist Church, seek 
to assist all in developing a grace-saving relationship with 
our Lord and Saviour.  Through training, and empowered 
by the Holy Spirit, we will meet the needs of our local, 
neighboring, and worldwide communities and reveal the 
character of God. 
 

 

http://www.hollysdachurch.org/


SABBATH SCHOOL 

9:30 a.m. 

Study of God’s Word In classes 

Piano Interlude Susan Loveless 

Celebration in Song Jim Patterson 
Superintendent’s Welcome Peggy Hoffmeyer 
Opening Hymn   “Mine Eyes Have Seen the Glory”  No. 647  
Prayer  Art Vanas 
Mission Report Melanie Diehl 
Special Music Frank Loveless 
Superintendent’s Remarks and Prayer Peggy Hoffmeyer 

-   -   -   -   -   -    -    -    -    -    - 

WELCOME to this joyful celebration of the Creator on this, 

His memorial day of creation.  During the past seven days, we 
have drunk from a cup where sorrow and joy have been 
mingled.  Today we lift up our hearts as empty cups to God, 
that in this hour of worship we might be filled with waters from 
the eternal wellspring, the healing waters of our Lord. 
       We gladly welcome our visitors who have joined us and 
are honored to have you a part of us today. We hope you will 
choose to return often and share these glad moments with us. 

 

WORSHIP IN STEWARDSHIP of Tithes and Offerings.  The 

offering today is for Michigan Advance Partners (MAP). 
 
NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT, 2014-2016,  
   ADDITION                                                    Second reading:   

Len Poole  --  Teen Sabbath School Leader 
 
A CHURCH BUSINESS MEETING will be held Wednesday 
evening, May 28, at 8:00 p.m. (after Prayer Meeting).  The 
agenda is financial recommendations. 
 
VISITORS  – You are cordially invited to the Church Fellowship 
after the Worship Service today for a special meal hosted 
Paula Prosser and friends.   Please join us so we can become 
better acquainted and can share the Sabbath Day blessing 
together.   
       Next Sabbath our hospitality meal will be hosted by Tiffany 
Potter, Tanya Rodgers, and friends. 

-   -   -   -   -   -    -    -    -    -    - 

 Pastor:     David Salazar   
 Head Elder:   Jim Prosser   
 Stewardship Secretary:   Jeff Doll   
 Personal Ministries Leader:   Paula Prosser   

THE CHURCH IN ACTION 

TUESDAY:  10 a.m.-4 p.m.  Community Services Center open 
WEDNESDAY: 7:00 p.m.  Prayer Meeting  –  Pastor Salazar 
 8:00 p.m.  Church Business Meeting 
THURSDAY:  7:00 p.m.  Adelphian Junior Academy 8

th
 Grade 

Graduation and 10
th
 Grade Recognition in Holly 

Church 
NEXT SABBATH:  9:30 a.m.  Sabbath School  
   10:40 a.m. Worship Service   --   Alan Patterson 
            Offering  --  North America Division Evangelism  
   and a special offering at the door for the 5 K 

Community Outreach this fall 
 4:00 p.m.  Mission Presentation by Joshua Hooker, as well 

as a Grand  Blanc Church baptism 
NEXT SUNDAY:  9:00 a.m.-noon  Work Bee at AJA 
 
PRAYER REQUESTS:  
Adelphian Junior Academy, God’s blessing on our school   
Great Lakes Adventist Academy Graduation this weekend 
All our students and parents 
Those with health problems, including Sherry Kamin, Dorthy 

Cole’s daughter, in rehab at St. Joe’s Ypsilanti;  Jeff Elkins, 
Jerry Marino, Jan Krejcik, and those suffering from cancer 
and other illnesses and conditions 

Those who have lost loved ones, including the family and 
friends of  Wayne Johnson 

Those with spiritual, financial, or personal problems 
Those suffering as a result of the many natural and man-made 

disasters affecting our country and our world  
Our country and leaders, and our Religious Liberty 
 
CHURCH BOARD AGENDA ITEMS, should be turned in to 
Pastor Salazar, Jim Prosser, or Luvamay Dovich by 6:00 p.m. 
Wednesday evening.  Church Board will meet Monday, June 2, 
at 7:00 p.m. and Finance Committee will meet at 6:15 p.m. the 
same evening. 
 
A PICNIC AT SEVEN LAKES STATE PARK FOR THE 
CHURCH FAMILY is being planned for Sabbath, June 7.  The 
menu is Sloppy Joes with salads and desserts (items that do 
not have to be heated up.)  We are praying for sunny warm 
weather.  We hope that most of you can join us for lunch out in 
God’s great out-of-doors.   
 
 
 
 
 

SCOTT MICHAEL BENNETT presents a concert at 7:30 p.m. 
tonight, May 24, at the Troy Seventh-day Adventist Church.  
Scott has an inspirational message to go along with a powerful 
voice and performance. He uses multimedia and presentations.  
This year he has a special tribute, through a song he wrote 
himself, dedicated to foreign missionaries who lost their lives in 
service to God.  The Troy Church is located at 2775 Crooks 
Rd, Troy, MI -- a quarter mile south of Big Beaver Road on 
Crooks on the west side of the street.  
 
PATHFINDER CAR WASH AND VESPERS, Friday, June 6.  
The Pathfinders appreciate your support in helping the whole 
club to go to the International Pathfinder Camporee in 
Oshkosh, Wisconsin in August. 
 
 

WITH OUR MEMBERS AND FRIENDS 

THANK YOU TO THE CHURCH FAMILY -- 
      My thanks goes out to all the church family.  To those who 
prayed for Dennis.  To all who sent cards or best wishes. To 
those who visited Dennis during his confinement. 
     My family and I thank you all for the love you shared with us 
the last two and half years.  I know all that came to Dennis’ 
service received a blessing. 

Thank you my church family 
Sybil Kott 

 
IN SYMPATHY  --  WAYNE JOHNSON  died Saturday, May 
17.  He is the father of Dan Johnson and grandfather of Jamie 
Clayton. He had served as a pastor in Michigan and after 
retirement, moved back to Michigan. 
       Visitation is Monday, May 26 at 1:00 p.m. with the 
Memorial Service at 2:00 p.m. in the Pittsford Seventh-day 
Adventist Church, 5085 S Waldron Rd., Pittsford, MI 
        Those wishing to send condolences to the family can do 
so using the following addresses:  182 Rea St. #1, Hillsdale, MI 
49243;  
        In lieu of flowers, the family requests donations be made 
to the Northwood Camp Grounds at Camp Au Sable.  Send 
your donation to the Michigan Conference Youth Department, 
P.O. Box 24187, Lansing, MI 48909 indicating, that it is in 
memory of Wayne Johnson. 
 
GRADUATION INVITATION – JONATHAN BENSON, who 
graduates from Great Lakes Adventist Academy in Cedar Lake, 
invites the church family to his graduation and Open House, 
May 25. See bulletin board for more information. 
 
 



 

  
CONGRATULATIONS 

TO OUR 2014 
GRADUATES 

and prayers for their future 

COLLEGE GRADUATES 

MARY ELLEN (BARLOW) ELLER graduates this weekend 
with an MD from Loma Linda University School of Medicine on 
Sunday, May 25. She will continue with her residency at Loma 
Linda.  She is the daughter of Marc and Diane Barlow. 

BRIAN DENNIS, son of Ray Dennis graduates from Wisconsin 
State University Law School in May.  After graduation, he will 
be practicing in Madison, WI. 

SUZANNE PATTERSON SUTHERLAND graduated May 12 
from Wayne State University Law School.  She is the daughter 
of Alan and Robin Patterson and the granddaughter of Jim 
Patterson. 

JOSHUA SZYNKOWSKI completes work for his Master of 
Science degree in Physiology from the University of Michigan, 
Ann Arbor, on June 28.  He will be attending Western Michigan 
University School of Medicine in Kalamazoo in the fall.  He is 
the son of Michael and Sharon Szynkowski and grandson of 
Luvamay Dovich. 

SARAH VANAS graduated with Honors, from the University of 
Michigan, Ann Arbor, May 3 with a Bachelor degree in 
Biopsychology and Neuroscience.  She is in Georgia preparing 
to attend Emory University in fall, studying for a Masters 
degree.  She’s the daughter of Tom Vanas, granddaughter of 
Art and Opal Vanas. 

 

ACADEMY  

GREAT LAKES ADVENTIST ACADEMY (GLAA) graduation 
services are this weekend. Graduates who attended the Holly 
church and/or AJA:   JONATHAN BENSON,  
 SAVANNAH GRIGNON,   KAYLA MINNICK. 

 
ZACHARY HENSKI graduated with High Honors from Fletcher 
Academy in North Carolina on Sunday, May 18.  He plans to 
study for a Doctorate in Physical Therapy at the Adventist 
University of Health Science, Orlando, Florida.  He is the son of 
Joe and Kim Henski and grandson of Nellie Henski. 

 
ADELPHIAN 

JUNIOR 

ACADEMY 

Motto:     

Allowing Jesus Access 

AJA is a very busy place 
as they complete the last week of a successful school year.  
 
 

ADELPHIAN JUNIOR ACADEMY GRADUATION is Thursday 
evening, May 29, at 7:00 p.m. in the Holly Church.  

Graduating from Eighth Grade are:   
 AUBREY JENKINSON DANIELLE OWUSU 

Tenth Grade Recognition:  ADRIAN CAMPBELL
 BROOKS LUCHENBILL MADISON SIMON 

Please come and join us for the ceremony. 
 

 

TEACHER COMMISSIONING SERVICE  -- Each year the 
Michigan Conference holds this service in the afternoon of the 
second Camp Meeting Sabbath. This year, two AJA teachers, 
Alan Meis and Jill Simon, will be commission in recognition of 
their dedication to God and to their dedication to their role in 
educating our children for this earth and for the earth made 
new.  The AJA Bells of Harmony will be providing music for the 
service at 2:30 p.m. Sabbath, June 21. 
   

 
CAMP AU SABLE SUMMER CAMPS -- Schedule and 
Information is on the church bulletin board.  Registration 
began March 3.  For more info and to registration go to  --   
 
 
BULLETIN INFORMATION should be turned in to Luvamay 
Dovich by 6:00 p.m. Wednesday evening in order to be 
included in the next Sabbath’s bulletin.   
       Also, if someone in your family is graduating, or you know 
of one of our members or friends who is graduating, please let 
Luvamay know so they can be included in our list of graduates. 
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